
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 27, 2017 
 
To Q-Mack and J-Box, 
 
 
On behalf of our students and staff, I would like to thank you for the wonderful presentation at our school 
last week.  We have had several anti- bullying presentations at our school as part of our anti-bullying 
awareness campaign and I can truly say that your performance was truly innovative and outstanding.   
 
Your message of inclusiveness, acceptance, respect and empowerment were well received by the 
students, and staff, as we were all mesmerized by the juggling and basketball tricks; as well as the 
wonderful sounds by J-Box.  You are definitely a very talented and dynamic duo.  The children were truly 
engaged and your message was clear – respect for all! 
 
Thank you for sharing your talents and the positive messages of inclusion, acceptance, respect and 
empowerment with our school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ida D'Addese 
Principal 
Fr. John Kelly Catholic School 
Maple, Ontario 
(905)832-5353 
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